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222 Central Park Ave 
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Virginia Beach, VA 23462 

 

 

To the Chair of Selection Committee, 

 

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Star Mays, an honors undergraduate student in our 

program to accompany her application for the 2014 TCVSCPA Scholarship. Star is an enthusiastic, 

energetic, and exceptionally well-organized student. She writes very well, has good communication skills, 

and demonstrates good quantitative skills. I met Star last fall in my undergraduate Intermediate 

Accounting I class. She always came to class prepared and was clearly far above her peers in 

understanding and appreciating the course material. Star was the second best among about 100 students in 

two sections of Intermediate Accounting I last semester.  

 

Star possesses outstanding leadership abilities. She always endeavored to take on leadership roles and 

lead the discussion, which enhanced the quality of the in-class assignments significantly. Star is also very 

actively involved in the department activities. I know from discussions with colleagues in my department 

that we all think Star is a very special student. I have enjoyed getting to know her as a person and find her 

surprisingly mature for her young age, quite capable of working entirely on her own in a self-directed 

manner.  

 

Star is an extraordinary student and an exceptional individual--extremely bright, energetic, articulate, and 

ambitious. I am pleased that Star is applying for 2014 TCVSCPA Scholarship. She is well-trained, 

ambitious, and yet very open-minded and even self-effacing. I thus recommend her very highly and 

without reservation. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 757-683-6553 or 

jcpark@odu.edu.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jong Chool Park 
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